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MEDIA RELEASE  

For Immediate Release: 

Date: April 10, 2023

Contact: Sheriff Louis Falco
    (845) 638-5466


Sheriff Louis Falco III & the Rockland County Sheriff’s Communication Division
 to Honor National Public Safety Telecommunications Week, April 9 – 15, 2023 
	

The Rockland County Sheriff’s Office is celebrating the second full week of April (April 9-15, 2023) as National Public Safety Telecommunicators Week. This week, sponsored by the Association of Public-Safety Communications Officials (APCO) International and celebrated annually, honors the thousands of men and women who respond to emergency calls, dispatch emergency professionals and equipment, and render life-saving assistance to the citizens of Rockland County, and those across the United States.

“The importance of recognizing and celebrating the hard work of these dedicated professionals who handle more than 100,000 calls a year is extremely important, Sheriff Falco said.” Sheriff Falco and the women & men of the Rockland County Sheriff’s Office stand behind the commitment and devotion these men and women provide to ensure the safety and security of Rockland’s citizens every day.
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